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9 September 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Re: The Arnewood School Open Evening 

I am delighted to be able to invite you to our forthcoming Year 6 Open Evening on 

Wednesday 25th September from 4.00-7.00pm. This will be an exciting opportunity for 

you and your child to visit our school and see what it means to be part of Team 

Arnewood.  Our evening will have an “explorers” theme and your son/daughter will 

have the chance to try out some exciting activities and find out about the different 

subjects and extra-curricular options that are available to all of our students.   

Upon arrival you will be able to tour the school site either by yourselves or with one of 

our student guides. You will also be able to speak with many of our students and 

teaching and non-teaching staff so that you too can get a flavour about what it 

means to be part of our family.   

During the course of the evening, I will deliver a presentation along with some of our 

students in the main hall at 4.00 and 5.45.  You are welcome to attend either and 

complete your tour of the school either side of the talk.  We would suggest allowing 

yourself about an hour to tour the school. 

We are very much looking forward to meeting you. If you have any questions in the 

meantime, please contact enquiries@arnewood.hants.sch.uk.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr J Anderson 

Headteacher  
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